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CNG/W17-09-02 
 

October 13, 2017 
 
Mr. Steven V. King 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 
P.O. Box 47250 
Olympia, WA  98504-7250 
 
Re: Cascade Natural Gas Revised Conservation Program Adjustment Annual Filing 
        Docket No. UG-171011  
 
Dear Mr. King: 
 
Staff at Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission noticed an error on tariff sheet 596 
that was filed on September 29, 2017. 
 
In that tariff sheet, we stated a decreased rate to all schedules; it is an increase.  
 
If you have any questions, please direct them to me at (509) 734-4593. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
/s/ Michael Parvinen 
 
Michael Parvinen 
Director, Regulatory Affairs 
Cascade Natural Gas Corporation 
8113 W. Grandridge Blvd. 
Kennewick, WA  99336-7166 
michael.parvinen@cngc.com 
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